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Our August outing was at Southern Trails RV Resort, Unadilla, Georgia hosted by 

Richard & Lyn Brown. 

 

The following members were present Bowles’, Brown’s Burtch’s, Sowers’, Tomsett’s, 

Tudor’s, and Yontz’s. 

 

We welcomed our guest who also joined our Chapter this weekend Harold & 

Andrea Callaway and James & Cynthia McManus. 

 

Friday afternoon we had a meet and greet with everyone bringing a light snack. 

We had rain in the afternoon but it did not dampen our outing.  Our host provided a 

wonderful hot dog grill & chill dinner. 

 

Saturday everyone was on their own during the day.  Saturday evening we enjoyed dinner 

at the Carriage House Restaurant in Perry. 

 

The Georgia State Rally for 2016 will be at Coastal Georgia RV Resort, Brunswick, 

Georgia, May 12 – 15, 2016 and Pre Rally May 10 & 11, 2016.  The theme will be 

“A Pirates Life for Me”. 

 

Sunday morning we said our goodbyes until the next time we meet. 

 

 

 

Submitted by Sarah Sowers, Secretary 

 

Ray Yontz, President 
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